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FRIDAY 2nd October 2020 

This week we have been thinking about Spring at Whitemoor. Every pupil and member of 
staff is going to plant a daffodil bulb somewhere in our school grounds. The children 

have been learning how special a bulb is as inside it is everything needed to grow into a 
beautiful flower, just as inside our children there is all they need to grow into happy suc-
cessful adults. We have also been talking about how important it is to have hope and the 

promise of better times when things are difficult.  

                                     Class one certainly enjoyed their planting!  

                                    Maria Rundle – Head of School 

 

Homework & Remote Learning  
Here at Whitemoor Academy, we use two platforms for setting and completing homework and remote 

learning. Our Early Years children Tapestry, whilst our Years 1,2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 use Google Classroom. All 

families should have received their child’s login details. We understand that some of you have had some 

difficulty in accessing these, please do email us at (hello@whitemoor.org.uk) where we can try our best 

to resolve the problem. We are lucky enough to have an IT Team who have been amazing with the distri-

bution of this so are keen to be made aware of any issues.  

Forthcoming Events 

9th October 6pm—Brannel’s Virtual Tour 

(Year 6 pupils only) 

26th to 30th October— Half Term 

 

23rd November—Nasal Flu  

Immunisations 

 

18th December to 1st January—  Christ-

mas Holidays 

 

4th January-Inset Day (School closed to 

pupils) 

 

Exciting News  

Congratulations to Mrs Hooper and her     

family on the birth of baby Paige.  

She was born on Friday 25th September, 

weighing 7lb3. Mrs Hooper and Paige are    

doing really well and adapting to life as a   

family of four.  

 



 

 

 

Headteachers Awards 

 

The children who have been striving for excellence and received a 
certificate from Mrs Rundle this week are : 

 

 

Nursery: Grace Jeffries 

 

Class 1: Harvey Bishop 

 

Class 2: Ellie Knowles 

 

Class 3: Isacc Cabuk 

 

Class 4: Xander Spence 

 

Well done to all of you!! 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nasal Flu Immunisatons 

Please can we ask that you all ensure you drop off and collect your children at your correct     

allocated time. We are having some pupils arrive from 8:30am until 9:15am which is very                

disruptive for staff and interrupts the children’s learning. 

Early start club begins at 8:00 am and it would help our staff greatly if you could arrive with your 

child as near to this time as possible. 

May I also take this opportunity to remind you that the school remains closed to ALL visitors. If 

you wish to speak to your child’s teacher, the school office or any other member of staff, please 

telephone in advance to make an appointment. 


